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Friday 15th July 

Mrs Marriott News Update: 

As we come to the end of the school year, we reflect on what has been another very busy year. With 

so much on hold in the autumn and spring terms due to Covid, we have had a jam-packed summer 

term with so many events and activities taking place. Some of the highlights have been the choir visit 

to the 02 for Young Voices, ‘Coffee and Connect’ mornings, the Year 5/6 production, the willow 

structures and open fire cooking in Year 3/4 , the virtual visit to space in Year 1/2, the Jubilee 

celebrations, forest school in Foundation Stage and Stay and Play sessions in Pre-school. All the 

parental support and engagement in these activities has been great to help rebuild our school 
community together in person again 

Keep hydrated and safe in the heat this weekend. 

Kirsten Marriott 

Headteacher 

 

 



Amber heat warning: The Met Office has extended an amber heat warning1 for Sunday 17 July, 

Monday 18 July and Tuesday 19 July, as temperatures will build this weekend and early next week for 

much of England.  

The current advice from the local authority/government is that schools are to remain open. The 

local authority are liaising with the government regularly and we will of course advise you if there 

any update later on today.  

All staff follow these guidelines to keep children safe during extreme heatwave weather: 

• Ventilation used throughout school 

• Children kept hydrated - please ensure water bottles are brought to school (they can 

regularly refil) 

• Children will not take part in vigorous physical activity 

• Children are encouraged to stay in the shade 

• Please make sure that children have sun cream on and bring hats to school.  

Lunch options on Monday from Aspens: 

On Monday because of the temperature expected there will be a change in the options offered:  

Sandwiches - Ham, cheese, tuna mayonnaise or chicken mayonnaise 

Salad bar 

Fruit, jelly and rocket lollies 

(Please choose a sandwich option on the Aspens Select for your child for Monday)  

What's on next week: 

Thursday 21st July 

Year 3/4 - Sports Activities morning - Children to come dressed in PE kit please 

                                                                 
1https://www.metoffice.gov.uk/about-us/press-office/news/weather-and-climate/2022/heat-to-peak-early-
next-week 



 

Please see the poster with information on an open air theatre production taking place, one of the 

dates Saturday 23rd July is at The Manor in Hemingford Grey: 

 


